
 

 

Afternoon Tea 
You are warmly invited to attend an afternoon    

of delicious delights and music 

 Who is it for?  Age 50+ 

 When?     Friday 16th August 1pm-3pm 

 Where?    War Memorial Halls 

 

RSVP: sonya_firstcarrickpres@hotmail.com or sign up  
on the sheet on the noticeboard in the hall foyer or 
on vestibule table.  Please let us know in confidence 

of any dietary requirements or allergies. 

Minister:  Rev Dr Cecil Grant 
Mobile:  07989 353732 

Email: cgrant@presbyterianireland.org 
Church Office Tel: 9336 1480 

Email: office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk 
Web: www.firstcarrickpres.co.uk 

NI Charity Reg:  NIC105433 

7th July 2019 

If you have a spare blue Children’s 
Ministry T-shirt or especially a purple 
J Team T-shirt, please return them to 

the office.  Please bring them in 
clean for someone else to wear. 

Hall Decoration Wednesday 17th 
July at 2pm. All hands on deck 

would be fantastic.  See Lynda on 
Sunday for further details.    

Thank you! 

Any donations towards snacks 
for Holiday Bible Club and 

Youth Week would be gratefully 
received by Elizabeth Penney.  

Thank you! 

Do you have a sports T-shirt 
for any kind of sponsored 
event that you’ve done, eg. 

fun run, sponsored walk?   If 
so, we’d love to borrow it for 
decorating our hall.  Put your 
name inside it and we’ll make 

sure it’s returned to you. 

Also, any brightly     
coloured sheets or    
curtains which you 

don’t need anymore 
and we could cut up, 
please leave under the        

vestibule table. 



Sun 7th     10.40am Prayer Meeting in the Vestry 

 11.00am Morning Service                                                                                

 7.00pm Evening Service 

 7-9pm YF   
 

Mon 8th 7-8pm Session Prayer Meeting  
 

Tues 9th 11am-12 Coffee and Prayer in the Coffee Bar 
  

Sat 13th 8-9am Prayer Meeting  
  

  Sunday 14th July 

 10.40am Prayer Meeting in the Vestry 

 11.00am Morning Service 

 7.00pm Evening Service 

 7-9pm YF 

‘...Follow me…’ John 1:43 

Prayer available in  
the Vestry after 

every morning service 

Creche & Kids Crew - Thanks to  everyone who has volunteered in July & August. The rota 
is mostly filled but there is still a wee space here and there, especially August.  Please check 

the rotas outside the kitchen to see if you can help too.  Thank  you.

Loughmourne Reservoir 

Wednesday 17th July,      

leaving 28 Copperwood Road 

at 10.30am and returning for 

BYOB Barbeque lunch.  

That’s bring your own burger.

Cecil returns from leave 9th July. 
~~~ 

Sonya returns 16th July. 
~~~ 

Rosalind is on holiday now and            
returns 22nd July.                         

Any new announcements, please 
contact Cecil or Tagle for              

announcing from the pulpit. 
~~~ 

Needle & Natter is taking a break 

over a good part of the summer.  

Their Outing is on 19th July and then will 

not meet again until 23rd August.

Emergency Committee 
Meeting in the Coffee Bar 
after the morning service. 

Two Curry Nights at the Mayur 

Thursday 25th July 

Thursday 29th August 

All men aged 16+ You are invited to 1, 2 or both curry nights.  Meet at 
the church at 7pm and walk down to the Mayur together.  Sign up to 
book your seat, the sheet is in the hall foyer.  Cost £15 payable on the 

night.  Up to 20 seats available each evening.                                      
Don’t like curry?  The Mayur serves a limited menu of European food too. 

Thanks to  everyone who has volunteered in July & August. The rota 
is mostly filled but there is still a wee space here and there, especially August.  Please check 

the rotas outside the kitchen to see if you can help too.  Thank  you. 

Don’t forget our       

Book Stall! 

After 8 Team for July: Harry Grainger, Pamela 

Forsythe, Gavin Norris, Dennis Vine,  John 

Bradshaw, Elva Ritchie, Bertie & Helen Holmes. 

Welcome Team for July:    Brian & Margaret 

Smyth, Carol Carson, Andy & Jean Robinson. 

Creche Rota for July:                                           

7th: Emily Smiley, Shannen Smyth, Rachel Blair.                                                                  

14th:  Emma & Lucy Grant, Sandra Martin.    

21st:  Arlene Bell, Andrea Conway.                 

28th:  Judith McAuley, Hollie Tagle.      

After 8 Team for August:  Barney & Pat Evans, 

Drew & Anna McCallion, Jim & Lillian Getty, 

Trevor & Sharon Norris. 

Welcome Team for August: Barney Evans (L),  

Arthur Connor, Phyllis Porte, Sharon Primrose, 

Rosalind & Matthew Hart.    

Peter & Jayne’s July/August Prayer Letter is 

available on the vestibule table.                

~~~ 

The next Dander is to 

Loughmourne Reservoir 

Wednesday 17th July,      

leaving 28 Copperwood Road 

at 10.30am and returning for 

BYOB Barbeque lunch.  

That’s bring your own burger. 

Cecil returns from leave 9th July. 

Rosalind is on holiday now and            
returns 22nd July.                         

Any new announcements, please 
contact Cecil or Tagle for              

Needle & Natter is taking a break 

over a good part of the summer.  

Their Outing is on 19th July and then will 

not meet again until 23rd August. 


